
 
A Quick Guide to Senior Parking at Jefferson Township High School 

 
Parking at Jefferson Township High School is a senior privilege reflective of a student’s academic, attendance 
and discipline records.  Criteria for registration are as follows: 
 

1. Students requesting a parking permit must have a minimum weighted GPA of 2.50 to enter the initial 
parking lottery. If there are any student spots remaining after this initial lottery, seniors that have a GPA 
exceeding 2.00 may apply for spots. Those seniors will be entered into a second lottery and awarded 
spots based on the outcome. Students with a GPA between 2.00-2.49 are still invited to attend the 
summer parking meetings as this is a requirement should a student qualify for a spot later in the year.  

 
2. The student and the parent(s) or legal guardian(s) must attend one of the high school’s summer parking 

meetings.  If one or both members cannot attend, please arrange for a meeting with the Assistant 
Principal.  

 
3. The following information must be entered into the online vehicle registration website. This website will 

be shared with students and families in an email at the start of summer:  
● The pupil’s name, address, phone number, and a contact email 
● Pupil’s driver’s license number 
● The owner, make, model, year, color, and registration number of the automobile  
● The name of the current insurance carrier and policy number 
● The pupil shall review and agree to the Policy and Regulation 5514: Pupil Use of Vehicles (part of 

the online registration). 
 
*Note: there will be an identified deadline date in mid-August to register a car in order to be eligible for 

the lottery 
 

Students who successfully comply with items 1-3 above in a timely manner, will be eligible for the lottery for a 
parking space at the high school. Students will be notified to pick up their parking permit during the last week 
of August. Students must present their driver’s license, the automobile registration card, and the automobile 
insurance certificate to verify and complete the parking permit process.  

 
The dates of the senior parking meetings are: 

 
Wednesday, July 9 at 6:00 pm 

or 
Wednesday, August 13 at 6:00 pm 

 
Parking meetings will take place in the high school auditorium. Please be prompt as doors 

will close when the presentation begins.   
 

Both a parent (guardian) and the student driver MUST attend one of these meetings 
 

There is a $100 nonrefundable fee to receive a parking permit.  Payment can be made by 
cash or check written out to the Jefferson Township Board of Education.  Payment is due 

at the time of permit distribution during the last week in August. 
 

 


